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Dear Examining Authority
 
As requested by  in the Open Floor Hearing this week asking for evidence to my
reference about the visible scarification of the South Downs from Rampion 1, please refer to
Page 8 of the Written Representation made by South Downs National Park Authority.  Page 8
includes images as evidence of scarification from Rampion 1, and Appendix B provides further
details.    Further to this, Shermanbury Parish Council have also made written representation to
you which references how Rampion 1 construction has left severely damaged road surfaces and
verges.   I hope this is sufficient information and prompts a site visit as part of this examination
process.  
 
Andrew
 
 

  Andrew Griffith MP
Member of Parliament for Arundel and South Downs
Serving the communities of Arundel, Petworth, Pulborough, Storrington, Steyning, Henfield,
Hurstpierpoint and Hassocks and all of the surrounding villages.
 
House of Commons
Westminster
London
SW1A 0AA
 
Follow my work in Westminster via my regular e-newsletter at www.andrewgriffithmp.com/sign-
up
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